
 

 

 
 
SBE/NFI 23rd September 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
RE: OPEN DAYS 
 WEDNESDAY, 9TH AND THURSDAY, 10TH OCTOBER 2019 
 
As you will be aware Fulston Manor has always operated a system of Open Days rather than 
running evening events for parents considering a choice of secondary school for their 
children.  In recent years the interest has become so intense that we have run four sessions 
over two days in order to accommodate the number of parents wishing to view the school. 
 
There will therefore be slight alterations to the timings of the school day on both Wednesday, 
9th and Thursday, 10th October 2018. 
 
All our existing students will be asked to be in school a little later each morning, at 9:15 a.m.  
There will be no mid-morning break and lunch will be from 12:00 noon until 12:45 p.m.  
Students will finish at the normal time of 3:00 p.m. 
 
Please note, however, that breakfast will be available for purchase in Stanhope House from 
8:30 a.m. until 9:15 a.m. if required. 
 
This pattern will enable all lessons to take place whilst also accommodating prospective 
parents and children in a way which should allow for a less congested tour of the school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
S Bendon 
Assistant Headteacher 
sbendon@fulstonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
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